
 
 

 
Dear Parent/Guardian         April 25, 2024 

 

It is again time to reapply for Open Enrollment for the upcoming school year.  Please find enclosed a copy of the Open Enrollment 

Policy adopted by the Carlisle Board of Education and the application for the Open Enrollment for the 2024-25 school year.   

Please note:  Acceptance is not guaranteed.   

 

Please complete the attached application and send back in the enclosed envelope or complete the online application at 

www.carlisleindians.org and email to Theressa.wadsworth@carlisleindians.org  no later than May 31, 2024.   

 

Please note if your child(ren) has outstanding school fees, the student(s) may be denied open enrolment. 

 

NOTE:  Proof of residency is required before the application will be accepted.  (Lease/rental agreement, mortgage statement, 

property tax statement, etc.) 

 

If your child will NOT be returning to Carlisle Schools next year, please complete the below portion of this letter and send back 

to us using the enclosed envelope. 

 

If you have any questions, please feel free to call us at 937-746-4481 x402.  As always, thank you for your assistance. 

 

Sincerely, 

 
 

David S. Vail, Superintendent 

Carlisle Local School District 

 

 

Please complete only if you are NOT reapplying for Open Enrollment for the 2024-2025 school year. 

 

Student(s) names and grade levels: 

___________________________________________ Grade (2024-25 school yr.):  ____________ 

___________________________________________ Grade (2024-25 school yr.):  ____________ 

___________________________________________ Grade (2024-25 school yr.):  ____________ 

 

Reason students will not be reapplying for Open Enrollment: 

 

 

Parent/Guardian Signature:  __________________________________     Date:  _____________________ 

 

Please return either this form or the application in the enclosed envelope.  If we do not receive one of these two forms returned 

by May 31, 2024, we will withdraw your child from Carlisle Local Schools and notify the resident district of such. 

Carlisle Local Schools 

    230 Jamaica Road, Carlisle, Ohio 45005 * 937-746-0710 
 

     David S. Vail, Ph.D., Superintendent                    Daniel L. Bassler, Treasurer 

 

http://www.carlisleindians.org/
mailto:Theressa.wadsworth@carlisleindians.org

